
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Gas - Powered Cars in Delaware
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 11:27:18 AM

From: Jay Janke <jay.janke@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 4:46 PM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Cc: Hocker, Gerald (LegHall) <Gerald.Hocker@delaware.gov>; Gray, Ronald (LegHall)
<Ronald.Gray@delaware.gov>
Subject: Gas - Powered Cars in Delaware
 
Sirs,

Please be advised that I strongly object to the proposal to ban the sale of gas-powered cars in Delaware. If and when
electric cars become more affordable and more efficient than gas-powered cars, and when sufficient charging
stations are available, citizens will naturally migrate to electric cars from gas-powered cars. In other words, I support
a free market where electric cars compete with gas cars and citizens are free to choose which type better meets their
needs. I request you withdraw this autocratic proposal, as it is incompatible with "the pursuit of happiness" for
citizens of the First State.

James Janke
34514 Holly Tree Ln, Dagsboro, DE 19939
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